
Work Party Sunday 23rd October 2011  

The October work party was held in pleasant conditions (mild, dry and relatively little wind). 

There were 9 volunteers who turned out on the day, including the two lads continuing their 

community service as part of their Duke of Edinburgh awards and a first-timer friend that 

came along with them. In addition, Rod, Phil and John had carried out some preliminary 

work on Thursday 20th October, moving logs from the west side to where they were needed 

for edging on the main path. The main work party accomplished further wood chip 

spreading, path edging (about 32 metres, plus stake preparation and driving them into the 

ground for a further 10 metres or so). We were also able to do some sycamore felling (about 

25-30 small trees) to open up the under growth to help other species. We did not see many 

birds about today, only saw the odd robin and Jenny wren, even Jeremy the woodpecker 

didn’t make an appearance.   

If you are interested in taking part in our work parties please use the contact us form on the 

website.  

   

John  

  


